
Dr. David Jourdenais examined a raccoon 
for us at Geneva Oaks Animal Hospital.

Esther and Wallace Plummer took a minute out 
from their busy schedule to pick up supplies and 
give Scruffy, the dog, a little back rub.

Above: Ethel Huggins brought several weaned 
squirrels to the Center to be housed in a large 
outdoor enclosure until release.

Left: Nathalie Barnhart brought otter, Fiona, to 
the Center after she was caught wandering in a 
neighborhood without her mother.
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